
09/14/2007  17 : 13ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 27931192349

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

**Form 2 of 2 related to amendment #2 for the 2006 Year End Report** 

 

In the case of the contribution to Mike McIntyre for Congress, when the check was issued, it listed a purpose of "Direct 

Contribution" on the memo line of the check.  (Attachment 5).  This is the copy of the check I had in my possession when 

I prepared my response for August 18, 2007.  When the check was provided to the Verizon PAC representative who sent the 

check to the campaign, he made an additional notation to the check indicating that it was intended for "Primary 2008."  

This check was then provided to the McIntyre campaign, which then deposited it.  (Attachment 6 is a copy of the check 

provided to the campaign, and Attachment 7 is a copy of the check deposited in the bank.)  The McIntyre campaign has 

reported the contribution as being for the 2008 primary election.  Given this additional information, it is now clear 

that the contribution dated December 21, 2006, for $1,000 to Mike McIntyre for Congress was intended for the 2008 

primary election, and was documented as such.  The contribution was mistakenly reported to the 2006 general election due 

to miscommunication between Verizon PAC personnel.  We will process an amendment to the 2006 year-end report in order to 

reflect the fact that this contribution was made for the 2008 primary election.  We will also withdraw our refund 

request to Mike McIntyre for Congress.   

 

In both cases, the mistakes in reporting these contributions were due to miscommunication between Verizon PAC personnel. 

 We are focusing on improving communications regarding these issues, and, as mentioned in earlier letters, we are also 

exploring improvements to the software used to manage our contribution process which would help prevent this type of 

mistake from being made in the future. 

 

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me at 609-406-7153. 

 

Karen Andrew 

Assistant Treasurer 

 

 


